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Comments: Please do not classify bolts as prohibited installations. I do no agree with this policy, because it

would hinder opportunities for Wilderness exploration, threaten the existence of longstanding established routes,

and obstruct climbers' ability to replace old, unsafe bolts.

Ultimately this new policy is headed in wrong direction of progress. Please do not enact this ridiculous, backward

policy. 

Thank you for your time.


